
87% of people who “Made the Call” say
the service has had a positive impact
on their lives

87% of people surveyed who had used the Department for Communities Make the
Call Wraparound Service said it has had a positive impact on their lives.

Community consultation event on Newry
Southern Relief Road

The Department for Infrastructure is seeking views and providing information
on the development of the design of the Newry Southern Relief Road, one of
the planned infrastructure projects set out in the Belfast Region City Deal
Heads of Terms.

Applications open for new PA
Consulting Digital Engineering Assured
Skills Academy

Twenty graduates are being offered the opportunity to join global innovation
and transformation consultancy PA Consulting’s first Digital Engineering
Assured Skills Academy in Belfast. Successful applicants to the academy will
gain the skills they need to become a digital engineer. Funded by the
Department for the Economy, the Assured Skills Academy offers a nine-week
training course at Belfast Met, leading to an interview with PA Consulting
upon successful completion.
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£250,000 road improvement scheme at
Alliance Avenue, Belfast

A £250,000 resurfacing scheme on Alliance Avenue, Belfast is due to commence
on Saturday 15 June 2019.

Department of Finance response to NIAO
Report on nidirect Strategic Partner
Project

The Department of Finance has said lessons are being learned from the NI
Audit Office (NIAO) report on the ‘Management of the nidirect Strategic
Partner Project.’
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